
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

RFP Renewal 

13-010V – Voluntary Supplemental Insurance Plans/Programs 

for School Board Employees 

              

 
The Superintendent’s Insurance Advisory Committee held its annual contract renewal meeting on 

Thursday, May 14, 2015.  During the meeting, the District’s consultants, Gallagher Benefit Services, 

confirmed with both Texas Life Insurance Company and Washington National Insurance Company that 

there were no plan changes for 2016.   

 

As a result of the information provided, the Committee recommended to the Superintendent to renew the 

following voluntary contracts for 2016.  This is the first 1-year renewal for both of the vendors listed 

below: 

 

Voluntary Permanent Life 

 

Texas Life Insurance Company 

 

Cancer/Critical Illness 

 

Washington National Insurance Company 

 

There is no cost to the District, as these are voluntary policies in which premiums are paid by employees 

who elect to purchase these products. 

 

 

 


